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SUBJECT: WELLS MFG. VR730 VOLTAGE REGULATOR
TO: ALL CESSNA ZONES, DISTRIBUTORS AND DEALERS

Investigation of an electrical system incident found that an auto-
motive voltage regulator (VR730) manufactured by Wells Mfg. Co.,

Fond du Lac, Wisconsin, had been field installed on a Cessna aircraft.

Since the Wells (VR730) voltage regulator, as well as all other
automotive voltage regulators, are not compatible with the Cessna
electrical configuration and are not certified for use on aircraft--

they must never be used.

Any Wells (VR730) or other automotive voltage regulator found installed

on any Cessna aircraft must be removed immediately.
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